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Director of Planning and Urban Development


Penny St. Louis


Inspections Division Director



Tammy Munson

August 24, 2011

LMG, LLC

470 Forest Ave

Portland  04101

RE:  
RELEASE FROM POSTING
255 Oxford St

CBL:  033  D020001
Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter verifies that first floor unit, D1, posted by the City of Portland at the above address has been released. Inspections have been recorded in accordance with the applicable code requirements. This does not certify that the property is free of building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office. 

Sincerely,

Donald McPherson 
Code Enforcement Officer

CITY OF PORTLAND

PLANNING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

389 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04101
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